Newsletter

Dear Parents / Carers,

We have come to the end of a cold and busy week at school. Please could we remind all
parents and carers to take care on our paths both inside and outside of the school as they
could be slippery during these periods of cold weather. We always assess and prioritise the
safety of all of our parents, carers, visitors and children.

We have had more sessions run by Yorkshire Building Society this week in school for our KS2
children. The children have enjoyed workshops including budgeting for a holiday, planning a
party, wants and needs and keeping money safe. We hope the children are able to put some
of their new skills into practice in the future.

Homework is important to help reinforce learning in class, look at new concepts as well as to
practice applying their knowledge and skills. Homework can come in different forms such as:

reading, spelling, phonics, Maths, comprehension etc. It is important that you set time aside

in your weekly schedule to complete your homework and communicate with class teachers if
your children are finding concepts particularly difficult.

Online Safety

The Internet can be wonderful for children. They can use it for research and to play
interactive games. But online access also comes with risks and parents should be aware of
what their children see, hear and access online. It is important to talk with your children, use
tools to protect them, and keep an eye on their activities. All children in school have online
safety lessons as part of their Computing curriculum to ensure they are informed about the
choices they make online.

We would like to wish Miss Tullett lots of luck as she begins her maternity leave today.
We hope you all have a lovely weekend.

Yours sincerely,
Mrs Robson
Headteacher

attendance this
week are:

Kestrels (Y5)

Foxes (YR4)
Badgers (Y4)

WELL DONE!

Attendance

PROUD MOMENT...

Good attendance at school is

vikal o ensure: ehildeem make This week, Woodpeckers had their class

progress and do not miss key , . ,
learning. Children should be | |@ss€mbly on ‘Real Life Heroes’. Woodpeckers

in school by 8:45 everyday. were true heroes who demonstrated great

Every minute counts! i :
resilience and confidence. A huge well done!

Upcoming Events

25.01.24 Kingfishers Class
Assembly 8:55am

01.02.24 Otters Class
Assembly 8:55am

01.02.24—06.02.24
‘Travelling Books’ Book Fair

02.02.24 FS Stay and Read
Sessions
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E-mail: riverside-office@rmet.org

01634 338700
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Don’'t meet up
with anyone you
have only met
online

Only talk to people
that you know

share your
personal
information

Only accept friend
4 requests from people

you know personally

Always think carefully
about what you post

Report inappropriate
content immediately

Make use of the privacy Remember that not
settings on all of your everyone online is who
social media accounts they say they are

Only share images that you'd be comfortable with
your friends and family seeing

Never share your passwords




